
6th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Swimming Lessons - Year 3, 4 and 5

We have been informed by Hornsea Leisure Centre that the swimming pool will have to be fully closed from

6th June due to essential maintenance.  This unfortunately will have an impact on the swimming lessons that

we had booked.

Please see the below revised days and times that our swimming lessons will now take place.

Tuesday 10th May - 9.45am - 10.30am

Wednesday 18th May - 1.30pm - 2.15pm

Thursday 19th May - 1.30pm - 2.15pm

Tuesday 5th July - 9.45am - 10.30am

Tuesday 12th July - 9.45am - 10.30am

Tuesday 19th July - 9.45am - 10.30am

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Marsden


